
 

 

5th June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Manchester Day Parade 

 

I am writing to confirm that the Manchester Day Parade is still going ahead, and the school is 
planning to still take part.  

The event organisers are in communication with Greater Manchester Police about the security 
on the day. All group leaders will be invited to an event on Wednesday 14th June to discuss the 
outcomes from this. 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact either me, Mrs Wealleans or Mrs 
Nicholls. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Imogen Murray 

Music & Performance Lead 


